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We have reached the penultimate week of term! We cannot 
begin to thank our children, parents, carers, and members of 
staff for your ongoing support over the last few months! We’ve 
all had to learn how to adapt, make changes to our lives and get 
used to the new ‘norm’. We are incredibly proud of our children 
for their endless dedication, ambition and attitude towards 
learning. We have had another exciting week both in school and 
at home. This edition celebrates home learning, LMM, art, 
phenomenal writing and much more. Have a great weekend 
everyone…until next week! 
 

   Farewell Year 6 
 

It’s been a tough year for all of us but to see our Year 6 children miss out on their long awaited events 
and end of primary school celebrations, is truly heartbreaking. Many events had to be cancelled 
including, residential trip to Sayers Croft, end of year production, graduation, LMM exams, class 
photos, last class parties, local trips, disco and endless fun on nerve wrecking rides at Chessington! 
Despite this, you have proven to be true Jessop pupils by sending in outstanding Home Learning end 
products and you have returned to school as true role models. We know that you will continue to 
succeed in all your future endeavours and will continue to make us proud wherever you go! The 
corridors will not be the same without you. You have been a very unique group of pupils and we are 
extremely sad to see you go. We wish you all the best for Year 7 and the future.  We will miss you 
Year 6! 

 

        Dolphins            Blue Whales 
 

https://www.jessopprimary.org.uk/News/Newsletters/
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LMM – The Big Friday Live!   

 

Art Hub Celebrations 

The BIG Friday Live took place on Friday 3rd 
July! It was to celebrate the end of the term 
and all the achievements of the LMM 
students! What an incredible performance 
with over 245 students and 41 speakers. Our 
children proved that with the right attitude you 
can play an instrument anywhere including 
your bedroom, garden or even your kitchen. 
We are extremely proud of our children and 
cannot thank LMM enough for their hard work 
and commitment. It’s an absolute honour to 
be part of the LMM community!  

Last week, we looked at Pointillism and the 
dotting technique. We focused on Seurat 
and Aboriginal paintings. Georges Seurat 
created a whole new painting technique. He 
used the science of optics, and realised that 
if tiny dots of pure colour were painted close 
together, then the human eye would blend 
the dots to make a solid colour. Seurat 
believed that a painter could use colour to 
create harmony in art like a musician uses 
melody and notes to create harmony. Thank 
you for all the wonderful pieces of work! 
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Year 3 Film Club                       Learning Zone Artist     

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                    

Bubble Life 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

                      

 

On Friday 3rd July, Jessop 
launched a virtual film club 
in Year 3. This week we 
reviewed and discussed the 
Japanese animation film 
‘Howl’s Moving Castle.’ Our 
resident film critics 
generated lots of ideas and 
came up with insightful 
questions and comments 
about the film! 

Another week filled with fun! This week, we welcomed back another 16 children. We 
had a total of 127 children across the 9 bubbles. Apart from Maths, English and 
Phonics, children enjoyed other areas of the curriculum including dance, PE, art, 
baking, Spanish and Science. We cannot wait to see more children next week! 

 



 

Our Better Start Area Team in the 
children’s centre have been busy 
throughout the lockdown period 
delivering food parcels and more, 
to families with young children 
living within our local community. 
To date over 1,500 food parcels 
have been delivered to the door 
steps of those in need, as well as 
early years activity packs, story 
books, sanitary products, baby 
food, healthy eating recipe books 
and seedlings so families can try 
to grow their own vegetables.  
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Supporting our local community  

 

Writers of the Week  
 

Brazilian Jiu Jitsu  

Nothing will stop Coach Tariq and the team at Inspirational Youth from delivering 
the Peaceful Warrior group to our Year 6 children who are transitioning to 
secondary school this year!  This term, Thursdays at 4pm, the children are ready 
online to greet Coach Tariq and go through a series of exercises to stretch and 
strengthen their minds and bodies.  Inspirational Youth works in partnership with 
The Aeon Project to empower young people to achieve changes in their attitude 
and mindset which will increase their employability skills and aspirations for 
education and life. Their main goals are to improve the attitude to learning, 
confidence, self-esteem and a greater understanding of discipline and respect 
meaning a more productive and successful school environment. Participants will 
benefit from a range of outcomes, principally greater engagement, an improved 
ability to manage feelings and an understanding of a Growth Mindset. They aim for 
these lessons to be carried over into life outside of school and to be implemented 
into everyday situations. We would like to thank Inspirational Youth and especially 
Coach Tariq and Coach Louise for their resilience and hard work! We really do 
appreciate it and look forward to a continued relationship next academic year. 
 

             Brazilian Jiu- Jitsu 
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Celebrating Home Learning  
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Black Lives Matter 
I personally think what happened to 
George Floyed was tragic that he 
didn't commit a crime and it was 
wrong how they treated him. He 
didn't resist arrest but was still brutally 
murdered by the police and this has 
happened before and it can’t be ignored 
much longer. I think that people should 
treat their self how they would want to be 
treated and it should not have taken lives 
for people to see what was happening in 
front of them. Jannez.    
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    Celebrating Home Learning  
 


